VSWGA Board Meeting
Telecom 4/11/2019

Meeting:	Telecom Board Meeting
Date/Time:	April 11, 2019


Board and Committee Members Present:
Sis Capeless, Peg McBride, Sue Fox, Jo Allsopp, Dana Cassidy, Pam Boyd, Lauri Brown,
Jen Farrington

Call To Order 4:03 PM

Minutes of February 7  Telecom approved.
Peg discussed major decisions being posted somewhere as they arise.  In the future will be posted on website.  Peg McBride moved to approve minutes.  Sue Fox seconded. 

Website
Website is up and running and has been introduced to members. Many thinks to Pam Boyd. Email systems working.  Photos can be incorporated on website and posted to Instagram as they come in from members and players.  Peg asked about should documents be linked to Google docs as opposed to links on website for reps and liaisons.  Jen Farrington states she does the changes and sends to Pam to update on website.  Action: Will remain the same for now.

Logo discussion
At this point our current logo is the only official logo.  New logo will be researched for copyright and trademark.  Discussed how and when to officially disclose/introduce new logos.  
Action: Pam will work with Dee to research copyright/trademark needs before putting out for selection by board.
Commemorative logo for 90th Anniversary could be introduced at end of this year for 2020 season.

New Season
Jen Farrington and Peg McBride have been working on Golf Genius for the new season and working out scoring for Forward Tees.  
Action: More scorers are needed to learn new forward tee scoring for those courses where it is offered.  Sis will put out request.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rules Seminars – Cathy Neff is running two rules seminars in April.  April 18th at Vermont National (is this correct date?) and April 25th at Quechee.

Planning for State Days
Jen Farrington will be running computer learning reviews for liaisons and reps prior to the start of State Days.  Jen has refined the task list to be sent to Reps for their upcoming state day.  The liaison and rep are to make sure they identify who will be doing the scoring and closures on GG.
Dana will be taking the scores and reporting point totals.  She sends out to other scorers for review – at this time, Peg McBride and Sis are helping with review.
Action: Sis will send out request for additional reviewers of point totals especially from mid and southern areas.
Nancy Myers has done club point totals and has agreed to continue in that capacity.

There was a discussion about players showing up on State Days who have either not signed up to play or haven’t signed up on GG.  General consensus is to let them play and work details later. Can be incorporated as a guest since every state day is open to guest play this season.  Must have valid GHIN and be a member of a Vermont club.

Treasurer’s report
Sent by email earlier in the week for review.  No major changes.  We have 238 members thus far this year – 137 online with credit cards.

Decision to not schedule a summer meeting at this time but to keep in contact by email should there need to be a discussion.

Adjourn 5:10 pm

